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Southeastern By-Lion Newsletter 
 

A newsletter is issued electronically through University Marketing and Communications 
periodically to inform faculty and staff of action of the University of Louisiana System and Board 
of Regents, to report academic accomplishments and honors of the faculty and staff, to announce 
major changes in policies, and, generally, to establish lines of communication between the 
administration and the faculty/staff. To be included in a particular issue, an announcement must 
be submitted to University Marketing and Communications (umc@southeastern.edu) by the end 
of business on Thursday.  Southeastern’s By-Lion is located online at: 
http://www.selu.edu/news_media/bylion/.  
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